D. C. BROWN, JR,, CL.U.
601 WILSON TOWER
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78401

SOUTHWESTERN LIFE INSURANCE COMPANY

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I would like to express to you my personal appreciation
for the long years you have fought man's inhumanity to
man. You started when very few were even concerned
about it and it was even less popular a cause than it
is today.

The information you presented to the Committee of 12
was valuable and useful to us. I am sorry we did
not give you more time. I did not appreciate Mr.
Hutson's behavior and regret that it happened.

Yours truly,

~

D. C. Brown, Jr.
DCB/vb
10/5/70




